
 
        
    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To: District Governor Tony Deluke     DATE: May 20, 2020 
  
From:  IPDG Michael Tyler, District 13-OH4 Delegate and Ballot Certification Committee Member 
 
Subj: District 13 OH4 Final Ballot count 
 
 
Dear District Governor Tony, 
 
The Delegate & Ballot Voting Certification Committee met and gained results of the recent District 
Election for the positions of District Governor, First Vice District Governor, Ohio Lions Foundation, 
and Ohio Lions Pediatrict Cancer Foundation.  Out of a total of 101 delegates that were certified to 
vote the committee tabulated 51 votes from Club Delegate votes and 16 At Large Delegates votes to 
calculate to 67 total delegate votes.  The votes for all four positions were unanimous. 
 
The Delegate & Ballot Certification Committee would like to congratulate: 
 
District Governor Elect Carol Snyder 
 
First Vice District Governor Elect Judy Young 
 
Lion Dee Pamer as Ohio Lions Foundation Trustee  
 
Lion Dee Pamer as Ohio Lions Pedicatric Cancer Foundation Trustee  
 
The District Governor appointed a Delegate and Ballot Certification Committee which consisted of 
PCC/Parlimentarian Chuck Allcorn, PDG/CS Jim Ferritto, and IPDG Michael Tyler.  The Committee 
certifies these votes to be accurate and true.  If anyone wishes to contest these votes they have 60 
days to do so under LCI’s Constitution and Bylaw; Standard Form.   
 

Yours in Lionism, 
 
     
 
IPDG Michael Tyler  
Ohio Lions District 13 – OH4 
Delegate Ballot Certification Committee Member 
 
cc: DG Tony Deluke, CS Jim Ferritto, PCC Chuck Allcorn, DGe Carol Snyder, FVDG Judy Young, 
Lion Joe Hall for Club President and Secretaries distribution, Lion Jim Stroble for District Newsletter  
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